
VOTING SYSTEM COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING 

June 27, 2022 

12:00 p.m. 

Capitol Park Museum 

MEETING NOTICE 

  

Notice is hereby given that the Louisiana Voting System Commission is holding a voting 

equipment demonstration on June 27, 2022, from 12-5 p.m. at the Capitol Park Museum, located 

at 660 N. 4th Street in Baton Rouge. Voting machine vendors will be displaying and 

demonstrating their equipment. All demonstrations are open to the public; election and elected 

officials are encouraged to attend on Monday afternoon, while the general public is encouraged 

to attend Tuesday’s demonstration. 

This meeting is purely informational and no discussions or decisions will take place.  

This is an open demonstration with no set agenda.  

 


